
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 

 

22 July 2021. 

 

Dear Wilma,  

 

On behalf of all the residents, a sincere thank you to you for organizing the 

administration of not only the 2nd, but also the first 1st Pfizer BioNTech 

vaccination.  

 

You have already thanked Evergreen Health and your admin staff for their 

participation in this exercise, but this is a special thank you to you, the person 

who organized it all! Without you taking the initiative with the Dept. of Health 

to administer the vaccines in our village in the first place, then collecting the 

vaccines from the Fourways clinic and organizing the actual vaccination 

experience so seamlessly, we would all have been standing in the cold in the 

queues outside a public or Discovery facility. 

 

Thank you, we all very much appreciate your efforts! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Hennie du Preez 

Chairman of ResCom 
 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ - 233 

THANK YOU!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


